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Ambassador,

Permanent Representative of Ukraine 
Mr. President,

Ukraine welcomes the delegation of Slovakia and thanks for the presentation of the National report.
We highly assess the level of the implementation of recommendations from the second UPR cycle and commend the positive changes in the field of human rights achieved by Slovakia since the previous UPR review, in particular in the sphere of protection of the rights of women and children, including the adoption of the National Strategy for the Protection and Promotion of Human Rights, National Strategy for Gender Equality and the respective Action Plan, the National Strategy for the Protection of Children from Violence as well as the establishment of the Office of the Commissioner for Children.

We positively note the recent signing by Slovakia of the Optional Protocol of the Convention against Torture and recommend to intensify efforts on its speedy ratification.

Ukraine also recommends that Slovakia take all necessary measures to ensure that the National Centre for Human Rights is fully compliant with the Paris Principles thus upgrading this National Human Rights Institution to an A status body.

We wish the delegation of Slovakia a successful review. 

Thank you.
